
 
 
Reference: FOI3986 

 
 
The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use 
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a 
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and 
Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY  
 

Date: 16/08/21 Page 1 of 1  
 

 
Request: 

 

In the last financial year (2020/21), how many incidents did your authority record 

where traffic wardens were assaulted by members of the public while carrying out 

council duties? 

Please give a brief description of the circumstances of each recorded incident. 

The Civil Enforcement Officers have experienced one incident during the 

financial year April 2020 - 31 March 2021, where they have had suitable cause to 

bring a threat towards them from a member of the public to the attention of 

the Police. The motorist was subsequently charged by the Police with the 

offence of 'Using threatening/abusive/insulting words/behaviour with intent to 

cause fear of/provoke unlawful violence'. 

 

 

 

 


